From: David Schultz

To: Jean Salmonsen

Subject: 2nd Rule Development Workshop - Rule Chapters 67-21 and 67-48, F.A.C.
Date: Monday, April 10, 2023 10:11:17 AM

Jean,

Good morning. We had one more comment and suggestion.
Given the passage of SB102 and the Governor’s commitment to the affordable housing

industry, should applications still require local contributions? The property tax exemptions
have removed that need (localities are contributing) and have value in each deal relative to the

area’s AMI.
Thank you.

David Schultz
Altman Living

Please excuse typing errors as this was sent from my iPhone.
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